
WNY Women in Pastoral Ministry 
 

The results of a survey sent to the current, retired and student female pastors of WNY District 

showed a desire for bi-monthly gatherings to both provide comradery and to gain knowledge. 

Half of the responses showed a desire for those gatherings to be on Zoom, while the other half 

preferred in-person meetings. Therefore, our goal is to do some of each. 

The first Zoom meeting took place, and each attendee had the opportunity to share from her 

own experiences. Our next meeting will take place at Refresh Camp for fellowship, prayer, and 

encouragement. 

 

Rev. Karen Tucker 


